
 
Welshpool Church in Wales Primary School 

Newsletter Spring Term Number 5/Cylchlythyr 5 Tymor yr Gwanwyn 
Monday 6th February 2023/Dydd Llun Chwefror 6ed 2023 

TOYS, BOOKS AND CLOTHES STALL 
The Friends of the School have organised a 

toys, book and clothes stall that will take place 
in the school hall on  

Tuesday 7th February between 3pm and 4pm.  
 

Please come along on the day 
to grab some bargains! 

BREAKFAST CLUB 
Just a reminder that our breakfast club runs from 

8:00am each school day and is free for all to  
attend with no need to pre-book a place.  

Children can choose from toast and/or cereal with 
apple juice, milk, or water available to drink. 

Breakfast is served until 8:30am, any child arriving 
after that time is welcome to join club but will be 

unable to have any breakfast.  
A selection of games and activities are always  

available.  
Breakfast Club closes at 8:50am, prompt. Any 
child arriving after 8:50am will need to line up 

outside their classes.  
As part of the school day, staff expect the same  

behaviours in breakfast club as at any other time in 
school. 

SPECAL CHURCH SERVICE 
Some of our worship leaders represented  WCiWPS 

beautifully at a special Church Service at  
St. Nicholas Church in Montgomery last week.  

They took part in a special commissioning service 
where each Diocesan school received a special Teddy 

Bear! The teddies are part of an initiative by the  
Diocese of St Asaph that encourages pupils to learn 

more about what being a friend of Jesus means.   
On Monday 6th February the Worship Leaders will 

lead Collective Worship to tell the whole school 
about our new friend! 

Our value for this month is Love 

PARKING 
Please can we ask that parents and carers refrain 
form parking on the yellow hatched lines in the 
school car park? By parking in these zones, you 

are preventing other drivers from having the 
space to turn safely and may be creating a health 

and safety hazard for others.  
Thank you.  
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CONTACT US:  
Telephone: 01938 538660                                                

Email: office@welshpool.powys.sch.uk  
Website: www.welshpool.powys.sch.uk                                

Twitter: @WelshpoolCIWP 

NEW MARKINGS! 
We are delighted that this week we should 
see the new Welcome Mat that has been  

designed by pupils of WCiWPS installed at 
the front of the school. This will reflect all 

the languages spoken by our pupils and their 
families. It shows the Diocese of St Asaph 

keys and the school logo and motto. 
We should also see installed the zebra cross-
ing on the sleeping policeman by the front 
gates. This should ensure the safety of our 
pupils as they cross the road to the path.  

HEADLICE 
Please can we ask that you regularly check your 
child’s hair for headlice? We seem to be having 
more outbreaks. Thank you for your support in 

trying to prevent the spread.  


